ELEMENTARY

November 2, 2018



Opportunities



Accomplishments







A Note From Ms. Mathis & Ms. Dean...

Happy November, Burt Tiger families! It is hard to believe we are entering our 4th month of school! Our teachers are working hard to teach students grade level standards and skills needed to be successful now and in the future. Attendance is critical to student learning and mastery of grade level standards. Every minute makes a difference!

In the event school closes during the school day, please be sure your child knows your instructions that DO NOT include using the phone. As we enter the months where snow and icy weather is possible, school can be a very hectic place when snow is falling, buses are arriving and students are possibly unsure as to what they should do. If you have not given your child's teacher that information, please do so as soon as possible!

Families with access to the internet can choose how to set your call preferences in School Messenger for calls concerning school closings. Those options are explained on the CMCSS website at cmcss.net.

In addition, please make sure your child's School Emergency Card contains the most up-todate contact information for parents and guardians as this information will be used by the CMCSS Communications Office for automated School Messenger phone and email messages.



AWARD CEREMONY

We will be having a first semester awards assembly in December to celebrate student successes for first half of the year. Your child's teacher will be sending home information closer to time if they are receiving an award.

POWERSCHOOL



If you do not have access to PowerSchool to check your child's progress and current grades, please come into school and ask to see Cara Sigears. She will be able to give you the password needed to sign in to PowerSchool.

Thank you for continuing to support our Krispy Kreme fundraiser! Orders and money for certificates should be returned to school by November 8th.



Top selling student receives a \$30 WalMart gift card! Second top seller receives a \$20 WalMart gift card! Top selling class receives a popcorn party!

Now IS THE TIME ... to pre-order your 2018-19 Burt Tiger Yearbook!

YEARBOOKS! Yearbooks will sell for \$15.00 each! A limited number of yearbooks will be printed. Yearbooks can be paid for online with a debit or credit card at OSP.com (Online School Payments). We have a link to that website on our Burt Elementary website!

Important Dates for November:

Tuesday, November 6th – Election Day – No School Monday, November 12th – Veteran's Day – No School Wednesday, November 14th – Progress Reports Go Home Wed., thru Fri., November 21, 22, 23 – Thanksgiving Holidays – No School

